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We had an exciting day celebrating the official opening of our out-

door classroom! Huge thanks to Siemens Mobility for funding this pro-

ject and for all the hard work involved in planning and constructing it. 

We were also excited to announce the name of our classroom as ‘The 

Four Seasons Classroom’, named by one of our P3 pupils. We are so ex-

cited to use it in all ‘4 Seasons’. 



We decorated 

‘The Four Seasons’ Class-

room with beautiful flowers 

for the summer. 






